
From: SGMA Portal <no-reply@water.ca.gov>

To: <uvbgsa@mendocinocounty.org>

CC: <uvbgsa@mendocinocounty.org>, <Christina.Boggs@water.ca.gov>, <Bill.Brewster@water.ca.gov>, <Mark.Nordberg@water.ca.gov>

Date: 6/23/2017 12:40 PM

Subject: SGMA GSA Posted

Your GSA formation notice has been posted.
GSA Name: Ukiah Valley Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency 
Basin(s)/Subbasin(s): 1-052 UKIAH VALLEY
URL:http://sgma.water.ca.gov/portal/gsa/print/342

In accordance with Water Code §10723.8(c), your decision to become a GSA "will take effect" 90 days after DWR posts this notice. However,
if another notification is filed within the 90-day period that covers all or a portion of the same area, the decision "will not take effect" unless the
conflicting GSA notices are either withdrawn or modified, or the overlapping notices are coordinated through a legal agreement to form a single
GSA. The single GSA can be coordinated using a joint powers agreement (a single-agency GSA), a memorandum of agreement (a multiple-
agency GSA), or other legal agreement per Water Code §10723.6.

If your GSA notice is overlapped within 90 days please sign-in to the system to determine the extent of overlap, resolve the overlap with the
appropriate local agencies, and seek to reach agreement to identify a GSA, or GSAs, for your basin.

For additional information regarding GSAs and DWR's role in their formation, please contact Mark Nordberg at Mark.Nordberg@water.ca.gov
or 916-651-9673 or one of the other DWR staff included on this email.
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